
Commission on Disabilities
Minutes

 May 17, 2012
Attending: Present: Dionne Dupuis, Prudence Hartshorn, and Dinah O’Brien.  Absent: Keven Joyce, Ted Mello
Correspondence:  
1) Correspondence from the Architectural Access Board concerning the Red Robin restaurant located at Colony Place.  Concern for the exterior door closure, access to tables in the bar area, bathroom stall door hardware, signs and spaces for bathroom signs.  Red Robin has responded to AAB that new hinges and new hardware has been installed, new tables ordered for the bar area, the doors are now compliant and that they feel the signage is correct.
2) South Shore Community Advocacy minutes.
Old Business:  


HP Parking regulations:  Commissioner Hartshorn has passed web site information on to Chairperson Joyce.  It is suggested that Jeff Dugan of the MCAD be invited to a future Commission meeting in order to get advice on how to proceed.  It is noted that Sudbury, Carver, and Barnstable are receiving parking money.  Chairman Joyce will be asked to contract Captain Rogers of the Plymouth Police Department about fines the Police Department collects.

Plymouth Beach Accessibility:  No update at this time.  

Smile Massachusetts:  Commissioner Dupuis will report out in July.
NEW BUSINESS:  

Commission appointments: Chairman Joyce has indicated his desire to continue of the Commission however Commissioner Mello has not.


Fresh Pond Beach:  Special discussion that this beach is almost 100% accessible.
Adjourned 6:45 pm.

